
 
 
 
P.O. Box 510941 
Livonia, MI 48151-6941 

 

 
 
 
 [To the parent(s)/guardian(s) of:] 

<member first name><member last name> 

<member address 1>  

<member address 2> 

<member city>, <member state> <member zip code> 

 

 

 

[Month DD, YYYY] 

Dear [To the parent(s)/guardian(s) of:] <member first name><member last name>, 

The availability and use of drug copay cards from drug manufacturers has become increasingly 

popular, especially with high-cost specialty medications. These cards provide a special discount 

on select prescription medications.  

The use of these cards, in addition to your pharmacy benefit identification card, can reduce your 

out-of-pocket costs. However, they also impact your responsibility in meeting deductible and 

out-of-pocket calculations with your own money.  

We are not limiting the use of these drug copay cards in the specialty pharmacy, but starting 

<effective date>, drug copay card dollars (amount of your prescription paid for by a drug 

copay card) will not count toward your deductible and out-of-pocket maximums (member 

share). Only your true out-of-pocket costs will be applied to your deductible and out-of-pocket 

accumulated benefit totals. Please see sample below: 

 

 Sample copay amount:   $500 
 Minus sample drug copay help amount:  $100  
 

Sample amount you pay that goes to deductible/out-of-pocket limit.  
 
$400 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important pharmacy 

benefit information 

 



 
 

 

Questions about this change? 
Call the number on your member ID card. We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and are 
committed to helping you make the best use of your pharmacy benefits.  

 

Sincerely, 

The OptumRx team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This document and others if attached contain information from OptumRx that is proprietary, confidential and/or may 

contain protected health information (PHI). We are required to safeguard PHI by applicable law. The information in this 

document is for the sole use of the person(s) or company named above. If you received this document by mistake, please 

know that sharing, copying, distributing or using information in this document is against the law. If you are not the 

intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and return the document(s) by mail to OptumRx Privacy Office, 

2300 Main Street, Mail Stop: CA134-0304, Irvine, CA 92614. 
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